
 

  

 

 

Get involved today by contacting our 

work experience team: 

WORKPLACEMENT@AYRSHIRE-CHAMBER.ORG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

  

 

My name is Rory I’m in S5 and recently I had the 

opportunity to do work experience at Wallace 

McDowall as a quality inspector and technical 

programmer. 

The time I have spent here has been brilliant. The 

guys I spoke to have all been friendly and just great 

at teaching me all the tasks throughout their day and 

always helped when I didn’t understand something 

which in turn helped me to improve. 

I have learned a lot about how quality inspection and 

how the department works and how all the guys 

interact on a professional level and how it is one of 

the most important parts of the process. In turn the 

technical programming aspect of the experience was 

also very interesting, and I learned a lot more about 

cad and engineering drawings. 

The opportunity I was given was amazing and the 

skills I’ve learned will stick with me for a lifetime and 

hopefully I will be able to work with Wallace 

McDowall and the people that work here again in the 

future. 

 

Rory acted professionally 

during his time at Wallace 

McDowall and was very quick 

to pick up the CAD/Inspection 

basics and even designed his 

own part. 

www.wallacemcdowall.com 

Please visit our website at: 

www.wallacemcdowall.com 
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